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Spring Holiday Closures
City offices will be closed on Friday, March 29th in observance of Good Friday and 
Easter weekend.  Trash and Recycling services will not be affected and routes will 
run as usual.

General Election 2024 Update

Boards & Commissions Members Wanted
The City is now accepting applications for the Board of Adjustment, Parks & Recreation Commission, Planning & Zoning 
Commission, and Youth Commission.  Find an application online at woodwaytexas.gov or pick one up at City Hall at 922 
Estates Drive.  The deadline to submit an application is April 15th at 5 p.m.

Sewer Rate Changes
Each year, sewer rates are calculated on the average water consumption billed on each household's February and March water 
billings.  The new sewer rate then goes into effect starting with the April bill. The City uses the consumption average from 
winter months since most households are not using excess water for landscaping and pools during that time.  Instead, most 
consumption is only for daily activities, such as showering and washing clothes and dishes.  This gives the most accurate idea 
of gray water used in each household. Water leaks do affect the sewer average, so if a leak is suspected, please let the Utility 
Billing Department know by emailing customerservice@woodwaytexas.gov or calling 254.772.4480. For more information, 
visit woodwaytexas.gov/utility-billing-department.

Large Item Pickup is now in April!
The City offers two complimentary Large Item Pickup services a year for citizens. These dates are scheduled in collabora-
tion with Frontier Waste Solutions and will fall on whichever is your second trash day of the week.  The first Large Item 
Pickup service for 2024 is scheduled for April 25th and 26th.  When utilizing this pickup service, please limit the number of 
items placed curbside. Televisions & tires must be brought to the landfill to dispose of, and refrigerators must be tagged by a 
licensed professional to be picked up curbside. No hazardous waste is collected on these dates , but they can be disposed on 
the City's Household Hazardous Waste Day on March 23rd.  

To schedule an additional Large Item Pickup service for your address, contact Customer Service at City Hall at 254.772.4480 
or email customerservice@woodwaytexas.gov. The cost for the additional service is $75.

ELECTION NEWS!
At the February 12th meeting, the City Council ordered the annual City of Woodway election to be held 
on the State prescribed date of Saturday, May 4, 2024.  At this year’s election, two City Council members 
will be chosen to serve the residents of Woodway.  Election information can be found on the City’s website 
(woodwaytexas.gov) by clicking on “Elections.”

NOVEDADES SOBRE LAS ELECCIONES
En la asamblea del Consejo de la Ciudad celebrada el 12 de febrero se ordenó que las Ciudad de Woodway 
elecciones anuales de la ciudad se lleven a cabo el 4 de mayo de 2024, que es la fecha estipulada por el 
Estado de Texas.  En las elecciones que se llevarán a cabo este año, se elegirán dos Concejales de la Ciudad 
para servir a los residentes de Woodway.  En el sitio web de la Ciudad, podrá encontrar información sobre 
las elecciones (woodwaytexas.gov) pulsando sobre “Elections” (Elecciones).



Acceptable Items

The City of Waco Solid Waste Department is hosting its annual Household Hazardous Waste Collection
Day, which provides residents with a FREE service for the disposal of potentially hazardous items. This
event is for all Waco, Bellmead, Hewitt, Lacy Lakeview, and Woodway residents living within their city

limits. Residents who do not register ahead of time must bring a city utility bill or other proof of city
residency and a driver’s license. Please BE PREPARED TO WAIT IN LINE! 

Paints
CFL & Florescent bulbs
Batteries of all kinds
Electronics
Scrap tires (5 per household, off the
rim, max size 20 inches)
Automotive fluids and filters
Insecticides
Weed Killers
Pool Chemicals
Cleaners
Poisons
Corrosives
Flammables

Containers larger than 5 gallons
Agricultural Chemicals
Dioxins
Explosives/fireworks/ammunition
Industrial or commercial business
waste
Radioactive material
Large Appliances
Trash or garbage

Unacceptable Items

Contact the City of Waco Solid Waste Department for more information, questions, or concerns.
Customer Service: (254) 299-2612 | SMS Text: (254) 640-3336 

Para Información En Español: (254) 299-2612 | solidwasteinfo@wacotx.gov | waco-texas.com

SCAN THE QR CODE TO
REGISTER AHEAD OF
TIME & GAIN ACCESS
TO THE FAST LANE!

Thank you for keeping our cities clean!

Save-the-Date for Household Hazardous Waste Day 2024



What's new at the WFC...

Bound for the Brave Race 2024

Father & Daughter DISCO is another sell-out success!
The Discover Woodway and Pavilion team are excited to share highlights from our 
annual Father and Daughter Dance, where “Boogie Wonderland” came to life! This 
year, over 250 guests joined us for an evening filled with dancing and laughter. 
Rio Brazos served up a delicious taco bar, while Sweetness Desserts provided the 
most irresistible cupcakes for dessert. Wall of Sound Productions provided groovy 
music all night with a photo booth to commemorate the evening ,and Pendley Party 
Productions provided a spectacular disco ball to light up the dance floor. Thank you 
to all who attended, making this event a memorable celebration of the special bond 
between fathers and daughters. We can’t wait until next year!

The Woodway Youth Commission would like to thank everyone who 
sponsored, donated, and participated in this year's Bound for the Brave event.  
This annual fundraising event gives 100% of the proceeds to help support first 
responders and their families who have become injured or killed in the line of duty.  
WPSD and the Woodway Youth Commission would like to show their deepest 
grattitude for the continued support of the first responders that serve citizens every day.



Woodway Public Safety Department Promotions

Captain
Jason Graves,
Fire Marshal

Captain
Nolan Schaffer,

Patrol

Sergeant
Kyle Isbell

Patrol

WPSD is Hiring
Come join the elite team!  All cadets will go 
through the police and fire academy.  Already 
certified officers are also encouraged to apply.

Applications can be submitted in person or by 
mail by April 5th at:

920 Estates Dr. | Woodway, Texas, 76712

For more information contact WPSD at 
254.772.4470.  

The Woodway Public Safety Department has had some recent promotions, and the City would like to recognize these hard-
working individuals.  Congratulations to Jason Graves on his promotion to Captain and in his new role as the Fire Marshal.  
Captain Graves has nine years of service with WPSD and has won numerous awards over the years.  The City would also like 
to congratulate Nolan Schaffer on his promotion to Captain of the Patrol Division.  Captain Schaffer came from the Criminal 
Investigations Division and has 20 years of service with WPSD.  Kyle Isbell who was one of the School Resource Officers for 
Midway ISD has been promoted to the Patrol Sergeant.  Sergeant Isbell has eight years of service with WPSD and is also the 
liaison for the Woodway Youth Commission. Congratulations again to all of these wonderful officers who serve the City so 
well, and thank you for your continued commitment to the residents of Woodway!

Solar Eclipse Update from WPSD
Woodway is expecting a potential increase in tourism for the upcoming solar 
eclipse on Monday, April 8th.  The Woodway Public Safety Department is taking 
precautions to ensure City functions are not interrupted by the increase in visitors 
to this area.
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